
Alexandra Sellschop, Norwalk, CT.
I am a student in Windham County and I'm aware of the benefit to local 
wildlife when Upper Meadows is delayed mowed. Grassland bird species are in 
decline across New England because of loss of breeding habitat. I am asking 
that Great River Hydro continue to fund the delayed mowing at the Upper 
Meadows to support bird breeding there. Birds are a key part of the ecosystem 
and as humans, the cause of their decline, we have a moral and environmental 
obligation to protect them. Please don't let this wonderful species die out 
do to our destruction of their habitat. 
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